March 23, 2015 Re: CF#14-0656, Planning and Land Use
Management Committee Report, March 20, 2015

Honorable Members of the Los Angeles City Council:

Old Granada Hills Residents’ Group (OGHRG) strongly urges you to adopt the Planning
and Land Use Management Committee’s recommendations. The proposed interim
control measures within this report will provide 20 neighborhoods some temporary
protection from mansionization while the city works on a permanent, citywide solution.

The Council must also direct the Planning Department to start work immediately on the
amendments to the citywide mansionization ordinance outlined in Councilmember
Koretz’'s Motion of May 2014.

OGHRG Board Members continue to fully support our position, dated November 3, 2014
(please review attached document).

Thank you for your consideration,
Maria Fisk, on behalf of the OGHRG Board of Directors



